
I am honored to serve as the 2024-26 President
and Chairman of the Board for The Pearl
Foundation, Inc.  For 20+ years The Pearl
Foundation, Inc. has served the Long Beach
community and surrounding areas.  Our goal is
to increase funding and resources to support
programs that help uplift our communities.  This
is a heavy lift!  The Board of Directors and I are
committed to meeting this goal.  

By the way, we cannot do this alone.  Thank you
to all who have supported The Pearl Foundation
over the years!

We welcome new partners and sponsors to help
us meet the needs of the communities we serve.
Email me at thepearlfoundationlbc@gmail.com
if you would like to join The PF Circle of Friends
and help us meet our goals.

In 2025 The Pearl Foundation will host the
following fundraisers:

February 2, 2025 - Black History Jazz Brunch
at Spaghettini

May 17, 2025 - Spring Tea & Fundraiser

September 12-18, 2025 Long Beach Gives

We humbly ask for your support and we thank yo
in advance. 

In service,

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Ms. Crystal D. Williams J.D.
President and

Chairman of the Board

To donate to The Pearl
Foundation, Inc., scan the

QR code or                 
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